UPCOMING EVENT

i

GEORGIAN TRIANGLE DEVELOPMENT INSTITUTE

Thursday, Boat Cruise on Georgian Bay
September 12,2019 | Collingwood Charters

The Georgian Triangle Development Institute would like to invite
you to the September Members meeting on
Thursday, September 12, 2019.

We will be cruising Georgian Bay, enjoying the views,
the updates on the development industry and networking.

We look forward to seeing you there!

DETAILS

DATE Thursday, September 12, 2019
Check in 6:00PM - 6:15PM
TIME Departure 6:30PM
Return to dock 8:00PM

Collingwood Charters

LOCATION Side Launch Way
Behind LCBO Building

FORMAT Dinner / Boat Cruise

If you are planning to attend, your RSVP
Is required by Thursday, August 29th.

If you are not attending, there is no
need to email. There is limited seating
so RSVP. Unfortunately, late RSVP’s
cannot be accommodated!!

RSVP
REQUIREMENTS

Alternative members/guests welcome,
ALTERNATIVE but please RSVP by August 29th.

MEMBERS / Primary Member $0
GUESTS Guest $0
Additional Guest(s) $50

Please mark your calendar and let us know if you are planning on attending.
Late RSVP's cannot be accommodated!

RSVP to

GEORGIAN TRIANGLE DEVELOPMENT INSTITUTE
115 First Street, Box 414
Collingwood, ON L9Y 4W3
TEL 705 446 0530 EMAIL info@gtdi.ca
www.gtdi.ca




